Neola Larsen

#267143 | March 9, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

I believe your plan would be more widely accepted if the first of several homeless communities
would be close in southwest Portland so residents would be close to their services.
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